
 

NOTICE OF 

UPCOMING PUBLIC WORKSHOP 

   
 

OFFICIAL PLAN REVIEW 
PUBLIC WORKSHOP #2 

 

The Town of Georgina is in the process of preparing an update to its Official Plan. An Official 
Plan is a long range planning policy document.  The Official Plan Review will focus on guiding 
principles and objectives, growth management and sustainability strategies, and the overall 
policy framework for land use within the area subject to this review, which is shown on the key 
map below. 
 
You are invited to participate by attending the Public Workshop to be held: 

Monday, March 24, 2014 
7:00-9:00 PM 

The ROC Chalet 
26479 Civic Centre Rd, Georgina 

 
Building on the outcomes of the visioning, objectives, and guiding principles discussion at Public 

Workshop #1, this workshop will be designed to help identify the planning policy directions that 

need to be considered for inclusion in the Official Plan. The Public Workshop will begin with a 

brief presentation of the background research and public input received to date. Participants will 

then be organized into smaller groups to discuss and provide input on specific policy directions.   

For further information or to be on our email or mailing list, please contact: 

Jim Dyment, Project Manager, MHBC Planning 
jdyment@mhbcplan.com 
 
Andrea Furniss, Senior Planner – Policy, Town of Georgina 
afurniss@georgina.ca 
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